
                                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Friends & Neighbors,

    The Union Dale Volunteer Fire Company would like to take time to thank each of you who so generously supported last
year’s Fund Drive with your selfless contributions. Once again, we are kindly asking for your support. 

    Our Fire Company is made up entirely of volunteers, without any motivation other than to assist our neighbors in their 
time of need. The firefighters and emergency services personnel of our company respond to numerous fire calls, 
accidents, searches and medical emergencies at all hours of the day and night. In addition, we attend hours of training 
and drills. Our Fire Company has held our annual fireman’s picnic for more than 50 years.  Although it is a great deal of 
work, we look forward to having the opportunity to see all of our friends and neighbors and spend time with them. While at
the same time, help make money to keep the fire company thriving.  The Union Dale Volunteer Fire Company is here for 
every member of our community and surrounding communities.

    We are proud that our fire company continues to grow and advance in training and in its commitment to better our 
equipment and technology to serve you.  Your contribution will make the fire company even better, stronger, and ready to 
serve. Help us continue our proud tradition of 57 years of service.

    In the early months of 2015, we were kindly donated a snow mobile and trailer by a local resident to help us assist in 
rescues and emergencies which are sometimes hard to get to by vehicle. Through community donations and a grant, we 
were able to acquire a SNOWBULANCE. This unique polyethylene constructed rescue unit is fully enclosed and has 
enough room for the stretcher/backboard and one or two attendants.

    We do our part to respond to every emergency our neighbors could face. We also provide mutual-aid to surrounding 
communities.  Please consider joining our efforts by making your tax deductible contribution in the enclosed envelope. 

    The Union Dale Volunteer Fire Company thanks you in advance for your kind and generous donation. We understand 
that we are all living in a difficult economy and we are so grateful for your support not only in supporting our fund drive but 
for your support throughout the year. 

Best Regards, 

The Officers and Members of the Union Dale Volunteer Fire Company



Contribution Form

Below, please indicate the amount of your donation and then cut and return the form with your donation in the enclosed 
self-addressed envelope.  All contributions are greatly appreciated.

______$15.00   Please indicate in the space below if you have special needs, questions or suggestions.

______$25.00   ___________________________________________________________________________

______$35.00   ___________________________________________________________________________

______Other     ___________________________________________________________________________

------cut here--------------cut here---------------cut here ----------cut here---------cut here------cut here----cut here------

We are always looking for new members.  If you are interested in joining, you can find an application on our website: 
www.uniondalefire.com. You do not have to fight fires. We also respond to EMS calls, water rescue calls or you can join 
as a social member and help with fundraisers and such.

We meet the second Wednesday of each month at the fire station at 7:00 PM.  The address is 880 Main Street, Union 
Dale Pa, 18470.

Our annual picnic this year is on July 7th, 8th and 9th. We can always use extra hands to help so if you would like to lend a 
hand at our picnic this year or any other fund raisers please call Fire Chief, Tom Yale, at 570-679-2589 or get in touch 
with any of the fire company members. Any additional help throughout the year with other activities is always greatly 
appreciated.

Our parade will be on Thursday night July 7th at 7:00pm.

Our fireworks will be on Friday night July 8th at 10:00-10:15pm. Rain Date Sat. July 9th 

Once again we will be having our theme basket raffle this year. This was a HUGE success at last year’s picnic.  If anyone 
would like to donate a basket please call Mary Yale at 570-679-2589.

Don’t forget our Chicken BBQ’s on the first Sunday of May and November.

There will be flyers out closer to the dates of all fund raisers. 

We would personally like to thank you in advance for your donation to the fire company. 

Your donation is so very much appreciated and will be put to very good use. 

Without all your help and support we would not be able to serve our community.

THANKS AGAIN,

UNION DALE VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY

http://www.uniondalefire.com/

